
MINUTES OF THE FINANCE AND GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE 
HELD ON TUESDAY 04 JANUARY 2021 

VIA ZOOM AT 5PM 
 
 
PRESENT:   Councillors: Mark Goodge, Alan Booth, Sue Amor, Sarah Schaathun, 

Frances Smith 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Councillors: None 
   
   
OFFICERS PRESENT: Francesca Pridding (Town Clerk), Ashleigh Jayes, Carol Chambers 
 
 

1. APOLOGIES:  
Councillors Pat Clifford and Andrew Dyke 
 

2. DECLARATION OF INTEREST 
None 

 
3. 2022-23 BUDGET 

To finalise Budget Recommendation for 2022-23 
 
The Committee analysed the budget document and added its recommendations to 
finalise the data.  
 
The Committee then agreed to recommend a 1.5% increase in the Precept representing 
a total figure of £592,919.66 a £0.94p increase on a Band D Council Tax Levy taking the 
total to £63.39 

 
 
 

The meeting was declared closed at 6:45 pm 


